
Minutes JBCCC March 10, 2021 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Tim Koch, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

14 members present.  Larry & George were not present. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Previous Balance   $5,298.16 from the February meeting 

    Income          930.00  - Dues and Donations 

   Expenses        (132.00) - Postage 

      ======== 

   Balance    $6,096.16 

 

Motion to accept the treasurer’s report made by: 

     Tom Whiteley 

     2nd by Joe Boyle 

     All in favor, motion carried 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the February meeting were read. 

    Motion to accept the secretaries’ report made by: 

     Dave Curran 

     2nd by Harry Lewis 

Old Business: 
 

Donations – Larry has not gotten the letters and check requests to Howard at this time for the 

$600 donations to the Carbon County Friends of Animals and the Carbon County Animal 

Shelter.  
 

  As of Thursday, March 11th, Larry informed me (Tim) that he was getting that info to Howard 

 

20th Anniversary Car Show – After conversation on the floor about the show we decided to 

pursue Sunday July 18th as a date.  Tom Whiteley will get with Holly at the fire company to 

confirm that the date will work so we have the kitchen.  Further discussion will be required at 

upcoming meetings to put together a plan for the event. 

 

Dash Plaques – Dave Curran has contacted the firm that created the window decals last year.  

They are willing to produce 75 magnetic dash plaques for .75 each which does include cutting 

them.  Ed Solt offered to help if cutting would be required.  A motion was made by Dave Kost 

that we persue this vendor, it was 2nd by Joe Curran, Sr.  All in attendance were in favor, motion 

carried. 

 

By-Laws Change – The change brought up at the February meeting by Joe Barone about 

changing the By-Laws for new membership from 18 to 16 years of age.  Tabled until the April 

meeting. Tim will get with our insurance agent to see if this impacts our insurance in any way. 

 

New Business: 

 

New Member – We have application for 1 new membership 
 

  Larry & Pam McCullion of Summit Hill, sponsored by Dave Kost 

    

Motion was made to accept the new member by: 

Harry Lewis 

2nd by Dave Curran 

All were in favor, motion carried. 



 

Membership – Member Warren Pushaw returned his renewal with a note that he will not renew 

this year.  With that the club remains at 129 current memberships.  To date for 2021 we have 92 

paid and waiting on 37 as March 10th. 

 

Correspondence – Nothing to report. 

 

With there being no further business, a motion was made to adjourn by: 

 

Joe Boyle 

All were in favor, motion carried. 

 

Meeting closed for business: 7:45 PM 


